Craig, Sondra

From: Julie Chamberlain <chambergarden@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 1:27 PM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: Fwd: Pump House Funding

Some people who received this message don't often get email from chambergarden@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Please note the email I've sent to our mayor. | encourage you to read it and consider voting for resolution #24-
1151 to fund recent and necessary maintenance and bathroom upgrades to ThePump House.
Respectfully, Julie Chamberlain

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Julie Chamberlain <chambergarden@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Oct 2, 2024 at 1:20 PM

Subject: Pump House Funding

To: <reynoldsm@cityoflacrosse.org>

| am very disappointed that you were against Resolution 24-1151 regarding help in funding recent remodeling
and bathroom upgrades to The Pump House.

As a long time supporter and volunteer there, | know The Pump House serves this community welland is a
significant addition to our city’s culture and tourism. | urge you to visit one of our receptions and/or theater
productions to see how popular these events are.

The recent completion of the new docking at Riverside Park to accommodate cruise ships like Viking represents
an investmentin our tourism industry. Recent upgrades to Riverside Park restrooms were another example of
good maintenance and, likewise the Pump House deserves as much. We need to keep our standing as one of
the upper Mississippi’s cultural high points.

Please reconsider voting for this resolution. La Crosse deserves to have well maintained facilities.
Respectfully,
Julie Chamberlain



